
Kelsey Grammer’s Ex, Camille
Grammer, Is Not Ready to Date

Even though her ex-
husband  is  ready  to  tie  the  knot  again,  Camille  Grammer
probably  won’t  be  getting  married  again  anytime  soon.
 Grammer’s Real Housewives of Beverly Hills co-star, Taylor
Armstrong, says, “Right now, Camille just wants to spend time
with her kids. Dating would take [Camille Grammer] away from
them, and I don’t think she’s ready for that.”  According to
People,  Camille  Grammer’s  ex-husband,  Kelsey  Grammer,  is
already engaged to another woman.

How do you balance dating with motherhood?

Cupid’s Advice:

Dating can be difficult enough even when you don’t have the
responsibility of children.  But if you have kids and you’re
ready to start dating, it is possible to handle both:
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1. Get the kids involved: Though you will want to have alone
time with the person you’re dating, having game night with the
kids or going to an amusement park can be an excellent way to
entertain the kids and get to know someone romantically.  It
also eases your children into the idea of their parent dating
around.

2. Find a reliable babysitter: Having a babysitter that you
trust and that your children enjoy spending time with can make
being a parent on the dating scene a lot easier.

3. Give yourself some alone time: It can be overwhelming to
have to deal with the needs of children along with those of a
potential new boyfriend or girlfriend.  It’s important to make
time for yourself a priority.


